

Town of Duxbury Community Preservation Committee PM 12: 30

TOWN CLERK

DUXBURY, MASS.

MINUTES OF OCTOBER 17, 2022

The Duxbury Community Preservation Committee (CPC) met on Monday, October 17, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in person in the Duxbury Performing Arts Center corridor prior to the Special Town Meeting.

Members Present: Kathy Cross, Tag Carpenter, Tony Kelso, Holly Morris and David Uitti.

Members Absent: Kathy Palmer and George Wadsworth.

Staff Present: Nancy Rufo, Conservation Administrator and Pat Loring, Volunteer.

Also Present: Joe Grady, former Conservation Administrator

Chair, Holly Morris called the Community Preservation Committee to order at 6:30 p.m.

Holly led a brief discussion on the upcoming CPA related articles at the 7:00 p.m. Special Town Meeting (i.e., Article #2, the Ricker land purchase, Article #3, increasing the Community Preservation Act surcharge to 3% and Article #13, Expenses for the Isaac Simmons Farm).

ADJOURNMENT

At 6:40 p.m. Kathy Cross made a motion, seconded by Tag Carpenter, to adjourn the Community Preservation Committee meeting. Motion passed unanimously 5-0.

Next Meeting is scheduled for October 20, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.